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****PRESS RELEASE****WALLA WALLA POLICE DEPT**** 

“Battle of the Badge” baseball seeking non-profits for game proceeds 

 

 

January 28, 2014 

 

 

The 2
nd

 annual “Battle of the Badge” charity baseball game will be held at Borleske Stadium the 

evening of May 31
st
.  Last year’s game, won by the Law Enforcement team, raised over 

$24,000 for local non-profit service organizations.  The winning team receives 60% of the game 

proceeds for their charity, while the losing team receives 40%.   

 

Non-profits, interested in being considered to receive proceeds from this year’s game, can apply 

on-line at the Walla Walla Sweets website:  www.wallawallasweets.com/community/battle.  

Applications are being accepted until 4:00 p.m., February 19
th
.  Six finalists will be notified on 

February 21
st
 and will be asked to make a presentation to the Board on Monday, March 3

rd
 at 

5:30 p.m. 

 

For more information, go to the Walla Walla Sweets website or contact Chalese Rabidue or 

Amy Harris at the Walla Walla Police Department, 527-4434. 
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